
Nga mihi nui ki a koutou katoa – warm greetings to everyone 

REPS 
We expect all children to display their REPS (Respectful, Engaged, Positive, 
Striving). I have been very impressed with our start to the year with our children 
having excellent REPS and attitudes. The classes are settled and everyone is 
keen to get on with their learning. Ka Pai! Just a little reminder that in assembly 
we expect the children to show respect by listening and not talking, it would be 
great if the adults could also model this expectation. Thanks, in advance- 

Important! Teacher Only Day  
On Wednesday the 1st of March Reporoa Primary School will be closed for 
their important work on the school curriculum with Julie Mills from ‘The Learning 
Order’. I apologise in advance for the disruption this causes and assure you that 
I did try very hard to get a Monday or Friday without any luck! 

Lunches 
Congratulations and thank you to the lunch team for another awesome Friday 
healthy lunch order option! Please remember lunches are on Fridays only and the 
order form is on our website or by ‘Elle the Elephant’ at the office.   

Nãku i runga i aku mihi ki a koe – Yours with thanks 

Richelle McDonald  

and our team –Jill, Renee, Julia, Susannah, Esther, Julie, Maureen, Heather, 
Tina, Mary, Linda, Ross & Emma. 

Hours 
Please ensure your child is at school well before 9am ready to learn and refrain 
from picking them up early unless it is an emergency, in which case sign them 
out at the office.  
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Next Monday, 13 February we have a performer coming to school to share 
with all our students a wonderful show called “You’ve Got the Power “ and ties in 
nicely with our REPS giving lots of positive messages in a fun way.  The cost is $4.50 per 
child.   
Money needs to be sent to the Office before Monday – thanks. 
 
Our aim is to have one show per term that provides variety, outside performers and 
enriches the curriculum. 
 
Junior Sleepover will be happening for years 0, 1 and 2 on Thursday 16th 
February. A permission slip has come home this week - please return form and money 
to the office by Monday 13th February. 
 

TERM CALENDAR 
Mon 13th Feb El Gregor Show – “You’ve Got the Power” $4.50 per child 

and needs to be paid by Monday 13th 

Thurs 16th Feb  Junior Sleepover 

Thurs 23rd Feb  Meet the Teacher 

Wed 1st March  Teacher Only Day 

Tues 14th Mar  Reporoa Cluster schools swimming pp 16th March 

Tues 21st Mar  Year 5/6 Camp begins 

Tues 11th April  Summer Sports pp 13th April 

Thurs 13th April End of Term 1 – 3pm finish 

Mon 1st May  Term 2 begins – 9:00am 

 

Lucky Book orders – All orders through the school to be back by this 
Friday 10th Feb. Don’t forget to use the $2 vouchers you received last year, they 
are only able to be redeemed on the first order – thanks. 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 

Calling all girls…… 

Pippins (5-6 years), Brownies (7-9 1/2 years) Guides (9 ½ - 12years) start again 
on Monday. All welcome – come along and have a go – fun, life skill learning, 
outdoor games and friendship. Contact Heather V 3338547. 
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